
From: Kristin Koziol
To: Greg Weiner
Subject: Fw: Passing Administrative Citations to Protect Renters, Workers and Residents!
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2025 3:46:02 PM

For Ord 25-2

From: michelleas.ems@everyactionadvocacy.com <michelleas.ems@everyactionadvocacy.com> on
behalf of Michelle Armstrong-Spielberg <michelleas.ems@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 03:44 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Passing Administrative Citations to Protect Renters, Workers and Residents!
 
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from
michelleas.ems@everyactionadvocacy.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Council President Mitra Jalali,

I am  reaching out to you today because right now, St. Paul doesn’t have an equitable way to ensure
that our ordinances are followed.

When St. Paulites come together to pass important ordinances like Earned Safe and Sick Time,
Minimum Wage, and Rent Stabilization, we expect that employers and landlords will follow these
policies and, if they don't, the City will ensure that they do.

This has high stakes. Almost half of the residents in Saint Paul are residents of color. The majority of
renters in our city are renters of color. We also know that enforcement mechanisms that skew
towards criminalizing tends to hurt communities of color the most. To uplift our commitment to
racial equity, we must take seriously enforcing our local ordinances to make sure all in our city are
protected across race, class, and ward. We also want to be intentional about using just enforcement
mechanisms that do not over criminalize people. Administrative Citations is an important policy to
achieve these outcomes.

I support Administrative Citations so that the city has better, fairer tools in the enforcement toolbox
and we have mechanisms to hold employers and landlords accountable. I appreciate that you have
publicly expressed support for administrative citations and ask that you vote YES for ordinance 25-
2. I thank you for your leadership.

Sincerely,
Michelle Armstrong-Spielberg
1654 Selby Ave Apt 3  Saint Paul, MN 55104-6268
michelleas.ems@gmail.com

mailto:kristin.koziol@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


From: Kristin Koziol
To: Greg Weiner
Subject: Fw: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul Residents!
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2025 3:44:00 PM

For Ord 25-2

From: claudiagordo5@everyactionadvocacy.com <claudiagordo5@everyactionadvocacy.com> on
behalf of Claudia Gordon <claudiagordo5@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 03:26 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul
Residents!
 
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from
claudiagordo5@everyactionadvocacy.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Council President Mitra Jalali,

I am  reaching out to you today because right now, St. Paul doesn’t have an equitable way to ensure
that our ordinances are followed.

When St. Paulites come together to pass important ordinances like Earned Safe and Sick Time,
Minimum Wage, and Rent Stabilization, we expect that employers and landlords will follow these
policies and, if they don't, the City will ensure that they do.

This has high stakes. Almost half of the residents in Saint Paul are residents of color. The majority of
renters in our city are renters of color. We also know that enforcement mechanisms that skew
towards criminalizing tends to hurt communities of color the most. To uplift our commitment to
racial equity, we must take seriously enforcing our local ordinances to make sure all in our city are
protected across race, class, and ward. We also want to be intentional about using just enforcement
mechanisms that do not over criminalize people. Administrative Citations is an important policy to
achieve these outcomes.

I support Administrative Citations so that the city has better, fairer tools in the enforcement toolbox
and we have mechanisms to hold employers and landlords accountable. I appreciate that you have
publicly expressed support for administrative citations and ask that you vote YES for ordinance 25-
2. I thank you for your leadership.

Sincerely,
Claudia Gordon
1897 Saint Clair Ave Apt 2  Saint Paul, MN 55105-1646
claudiagordo5@hotmail.com

mailto:kristin.koziol@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


From: Kristin Koziol
To: Greg Weiner
Subject: Fw: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul Residents!
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2025 3:43:51 PM

For Ord 25-2

From: tmaybee@everyactionadvocacy.com <tmaybee@everyactionadvocacy.com> on behalf of Tim
Maybee <tmaybee@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 03:21 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul
Residents!
 
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from
tmaybee@everyactionadvocacy.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Council President Mitra Jalali,

I am  reaching out to you today because right now, St. Paul doesn’t have an equitable way to ensure
that our ordinances are followed.

When St. Paulites come together to pass important ordinances like Earned Safe and Sick Time,
Minimum Wage, and Rent Stabilization, we expect that employers and landlords will follow these
policies and, if they don't, the City will ensure that they do.

This has high stakes. Almost half of the residents in Saint Paul are residents of color. The majority of
renters in our city are renters of color. We also know that enforcement mechanisms that skew
towards criminalizing tends to hurt communities of color the most. To uplift our commitment to
racial equity, we must take seriously enforcing our local ordinances to make sure all in our city are
protected across race, class, and ward. We also want to be intentional about using just enforcement
mechanisms that do not over criminalize people. Administrative Citations is an important policy to
achieve these outcomes.

I support Administrative Citations so that the city has better, fairer tools in the enforcement toolbox
and we have mechanisms to hold employers and landlords accountable. I appreciate that you have
publicly expressed support for administrative citations and ask that you vote YES for ordinance 25-
2. I thank you for your leadership.

Sincerely,
Rev. Tim Maybee
1545 Simpson St  Saint Paul, MN 55108-2342
tmaybee@aglcigh.org

mailto:kristin.koziol@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


From: Kristin Koziol
To: Greg Weiner
Subject: Fw: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul Residents!
Date: Friday, January 10, 2025 9:26:34 AM

For ORD 25-2

From: daynamelissa@everyactionadvocacy.com <daynamelissa@everyactionadvocacy.com> on
behalf of Dayna Kennedy <daynamelissa@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 08:31 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul
Residents!
 
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from
daynamelissa@everyactionadvocacy.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Council President Mitra Jalali,

I am  reaching out to you today because right now, St. Paul doesn’t have an equitable way to ensure
that our ordinances are followed.

When St. Paulites come together to pass important ordinances like Earned Safe and Sick Time,
Minimum Wage, and Rent Stabilization, we expect that employers and landlords will follow these
policies and, if they don't, the City will ensure that they do.

This has high stakes. Almost half of the residents in Saint Paul are residents of color. The majority of
renters in our city are renters of color. We also know that enforcement mechanisms that skew
towards criminalizing tends to hurt communities of color the most. To uplift our commitment to
racial equity, we must take seriously enforcing our local ordinances to make sure all in our city are
protected across race, class, and ward. We also want to be intentional about using just enforcement
mechanisms that do not over criminalize people. Administrative Citations is an important policy to
achieve these outcomes.

I support Administrative Citations so that the city has better, fairer tools in the enforcement toolbox
and we have mechanisms to hold employers and landlords accountable. I appreciate that you have
publicly expressed support for administrative citations and ask that you vote YES for ordinance 25-
2. I thank you for your leadership.

Sincerely,
Ms. Dayna Kennedy
1606 Minnehaha Ave W  Saint Paul, MN 55104-1243
daynamelissa@icloud.com

mailto:kristin.koziol@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


From: Kristin Koziol
To: Greg Weiner
Subject: Fw: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul Residents!
Date: Friday, January 10, 2025 9:26:22 AM

For ORD 25-2

From: sc.fouts15@everyactionadvocacy.com <sc.fouts15@everyactionadvocacy.com> on behalf of
Sam Fouts <sc.fouts15@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 05:15 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul
Residents!
 
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from
sc.fouts15@everyactionadvocacy.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Council President Mitra Jalali,

I am  reaching out to you today because right now, St. Paul doesn’t have an equitable way to ensure
that our ordinances are followed.

When St. Paulites come together to pass important ordinances like Earned Safe and Sick Time,
Minimum Wage, and Rent Stabilization, we expect that employers and landlords will follow these
policies and, if they don't, the City will ensure that they do.

This has high stakes. Almost half of the residents in Saint Paul are residents of color. The majority of
renters in our city are renters of color. We also know that enforcement mechanisms that skew
towards criminalizing tends to hurt communities of color the most. To uplift our commitment to
racial equity, we must take seriously enforcing our local ordinances to make sure all in our city are
protected across race, class, and ward. We also want to be intentional about using just enforcement
mechanisms that do not over criminalize people. Administrative Citations is an important policy to
achieve these outcomes.

I support Administrative Citations so that the city has better, fairer tools in the enforcement toolbox
and we have mechanisms to hold employers and landlords accountable. I appreciate that you have
publicly expressed support for administrative citations and ask that you vote YES for ordinance 25-
2. I thank you for your leadership.

Sincerely,
Sam Fouts
1915 Saint Clair Ave Apt 3  Saint Paul, MN 55105-1627
sc.fouts15@gmail.com

mailto:kristin.koziol@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


From: Jenna Sadjadi
To: "zbeans@everyactionadvocacy.com"
Cc: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: RE: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul Residents!
Date: Friday, January 10, 2025 3:50:46 PM

Hi Ms. Arline Datu -- Thank you for reaching out to share your support for Administrative Citations.
Councilmember Noecker wants you to know she shares in this support. Your message will be added to the public
hearing comments for ORD 25-2.

Jenna Sadjadi (she/they)
Interim Executive Assistant to Councilmember Noecker
Saint Paul City Council - Ward 2
15 W Kellogg Blvd, Ste 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
651-266-8620, www.StPaul.gov/ward2  

-----Original Message-----
From: zbeans@everyactionadvocacy.com <zbeans@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 3:03 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward2 <Ward2@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul Residents!

Dear Council Member Rebecca Noecker,

I am  reaching out to you today because right now, St. Paul doesn’t have an equitable way to ensure that our
ordinances are followed. I know you know that, and I was heartened to hear you tell me at yesterday's meeting that
you think it's about time St. Paul did this. I applaud your enthusiastic support.

When St. Paulites come together to pass important ordinances like Earned Safe and Sick Time, Minimum Wage, and
Rent Stabilization, we expect that employers and landlords will follow these policies and, if they don't, the City will
ensure that they do.

This has high stakes. Almost half of the residents in Saint Paul are residents of color. The majority of renters in our
city are renters of color. We also know that enforcement mechanisms that skew towards criminalizing tends to hurt
communities of color the most. To uplift our commitment to racial equity, we must take seriously enforcing our
local ordinances to make sure all in our city are protected across race, class, and ward. We also want to be
intentional about using just enforcement mechanisms that do not over criminalize people. Administrative Citations
is an important policy to achieve these outcomes.

I support Administrative Citations so that the city has better, fairer tools in the enforcement toolbox and we have
mechanisms to hold employers and landlords accountable. I appreciate that you have publicly expressed support for
administrative citations and ask that you vote YES for ordinance 25-2. I thank you for your leadership.

Sincerely,
Ms. Arline Datu
93 Lexington Pkwy S  Saint Paul, MN 55105-2724 zbeans@aol.com

mailto:Jenna.Sadjadi@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:zbeans@everyactionadvocacy.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us


From: *CI-StPaul_CC-Ward5
To: "debdavenido@gmail.com"
Cc: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: RE: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul Residents!
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 2:45:15 PM

Hi Deb -- Thanks for reaching out with your support. It will be shared with Council VP Kim and added to the public
record.

Jenna Sadjadi (she/they)
Executive Assistant to Council Vice President Kim
Saint Paul City Council - Ward 5
15 W Kellogg Blvd, Ste 320
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
651-266-8650, www.StPaul.gov/ward5  

-----Original Message-----
From: debdavenido@everyactionadvocacy.com <debdavenido@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 9:41 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward5 <Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Passing Administrative Citations to Better Protect Renters, Workers and Saint Paul Residents!

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from debdavenido@everyactionadvocacy.com. Learn
why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Council Vice President Hwajeong Kim,

I am  reaching out to you today because right now, St. Paul doesn’t have an equitable way to ensure that our
ordinances are followed.

When St. Paulites come together to pass important ordinances like Earned Safe and Sick Time, Minimum Wage, and
Rent Stabilization, we expect that employers and landlords will follow these policies and, if they don't, the City will
ensure that they do.

This has high stakes. Almost half of the residents in Saint Paul are residents of color. The majority of renters in our
city are renters of color. We also know that enforcement mechanisms that skew towards criminalizing tends to hurt
communities of color the most. To uplift our commitment to racial equity, we must take seriously enforcing our
local ordinances to make sure all in our city are protected across race, class, and ward. We also want to be
intentional about using just enforcement mechanisms that do not over criminalize people. Administrative Citations
is an important policy to achieve these outcomes.

I support Administrative Citations so that the city has better, fairer tools in the enforcement toolbox and we have
mechanisms to hold employers and landlords accountable. I appreciate that you have publicly expressed support for
administrative citations and ask that you vote YES for ordinance 25-2. I thank you for your leadership.

Sincerely,
Deb Avenido
958 Nebraska Ave W  Saint Paul, MN 55117-3329 debdavenido@gmail.com

mailto:CC-Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:debdavenido@gmail.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


From: Julie Borgerding July
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3
Subject: Administrative citations
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2025 1:40:50 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from jborgj@outlook.com. Learn why this is
important

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Councilperson Jost,

I'm writing to encourage you to rewrite the citation law before passage, to say that the revenue
realized from a citation not go to the department that imposed it. This seems like a good way
to avoid overuse or misuse. I like the idea to put it into an equity fund, suggested by Cassandra
Lloyd. With this, I am encouraging you to vote Yes for this policy. 

Thank you for your work on the city council. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Borgerding july 
1111 Montreal avenue, St. Paul 55116
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